
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  

On Friday night (24th March 2023), 3 x gates which serve 3 x sub-entrances on Shuttleworth Road were taken/presumed 

stolen, these gates had to be cut from their posts. As a result of the notification received pertaining to the 3 gates taken 

from Shuttleworth Road, I can confirm that the entire site was checked and can confirm that the gates leading from Bullen 

Street to the Community Ball Court have also been taken, that equates to 5 gates in total. 

  

          
Bullen Street Gates         Gates taken from 3 x sub-entrances on Shuttleworth Road  

 
We have reported this to the Metropolitan Police this morning (27th March), Crime Reference Number CAD Number 

0306552 – 23 and to the Insurers, who instructed us to report the theft of the gates immediately to Wandsworth Borough 

Council, the latter has been done. If you see suspicious activity around the site/close to the gates etc, please call the 999’s 

immediately and quote the above Crime Reference Number.  

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager      
   


